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Our Vision:
To provide a safe, happy learning environment in which individuals achieve, flourish and 

develop self confidence and respect for others.

Message from Emma

Well, it is hard to put into words, how delighted I was

with my Celebration Picnic on 22nd June. Thank you

to those in school and beyond who did all the

planning and made it just right and a very special

afternoon. Thank you to everyone who came and for

all your kind words. It was amazing for me to see so

many current and former pupils, families, staff and

colleagues, a real trip down memory lane. It seems

hard to believe that the end of term is looming but I

am sure that alongside the work still to be done there

will be further fun and celebrations.

The new Head Kate Campbell has had one visit day

so far and will be in for two more days before the

end of term.

Assistant Head Topaze has been on secondment this

year and this has been extended for another year.

Congratulations to Topaze as she is expecting a

baby in November. The Trust has put out an internal

advert for a secondment for one year for a Deputy

Head at Springfield.

The work on replacing the entire roof at our Wood

Green site has finally been completed. We were

fortunate to have a good company with good

contractors, however it is also good that the noise

has stopped and the scaffolding has gone.

Union Strike Days

The National Education Union has confirmed that there will be two more Strike

days this term, these are on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. As with previous

Strike days, please do anticipate that there will be some disruption within the

school and your child may be affected.

As has been discussed in the News, schools do not always know the full extent of

the impact until the Strike Day, so although some schools give information out

early about classes that are affected, this is not always possible. We will let you

know as soon as we can.

Please remember to 

put sun cream on 

your child before 

they leave for school 

in the morning.
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• Wednesday 5th July – Union Strike Day

• Friday 7th July – Union Strike Day

• Friday 21st July – break up for summer holidays – Wood Green at 12.55pm and

Bronze Barrow at 1.15pm

• Wednesday 6th September – first day of the Autumn Term for pupils
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Happy at school

High expectations of behaviour

Aware what my child will be learning

High expectations for my child

Know what my child is achieving

A concern dealt with promptly

Progressing well at school

Bullying dealt with efficiently

Supports wider personal development

Supportive to our family

Recommend this school to another family

Springfield Family Survey Responses 2023

Strongly Agree / Agree Neutral Disagree N/A

Thank you to everyone who was able to complete the Families Survey. It is

always really valuable to have this feedback. 32 families completed the survey

so we have discussed how to possibly increase this number for next year. We are

pleased with the very positive feedback and will be looking at strategies where

required to improve the feedback that was recorded as neutral or disagree.

Two questions had a not applicable option which is why the percentage looks

slightly different.


